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Industry Insights: Multiple CBD Class Actions Filed With More Expected

On the heels of the U.S. Food and Drug Administration's (FDA) recent declarations regarding the safety of
products containing cannabidiol (CBD), several companies have been hit with class action lawsuits alleging that
that the company's CBD-containing products are mislabeled and falsely advertised in violation of state
law. Further class action litigation is expected given the language of the FDA's recent pronouncements and the
widespread availability of CBD-containing products. Companies should prepare for the possibility of litigation
and actively seek to mitigate the risks of unwanted attention by FDA or putative class action plaintiffs.   Read
More
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